The Grapevine Newsletter St. Bruno Parish, Dougman

Thursday, November 16, 2023



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do nothing. -John 15:5

St. Paul Church & St. Bruno Parish Adult Advent Retreat

"Encountering Christ in Advent"

Presented by Fr. Dan

God is calling us to know His will for us. When we come to know His will, we then come to know our identity. In the retreat, we will look at Biblical heroes who heard the call of God and responded in their own personal way. In our exploration, may we also be motivated to draw closer to Christ as we begin this Advent Season.

Register on our website or by using the QR code. You may also complete a paper form (on the blue Welcome table at church) and return to the parish office by Sunday, November 19.

When: Saturday, December 2 Where: St. Paul Church,

Genesee Depot

Start: 10:00 am to 3:00 pm



Registration is required. Refreshments will be served.

Registration deadline has been extended to November

26!



Go <u>HERE</u> to sign up online!

This retreat is brought to you through generous donations and Adult Faith Formation funds.



What's New

St. Bruno Giving Tree

Angels and stars will be on the trees
November 25th—December 10th.

See the bulletin for more details on how you can share a little love this Christmas!

*Just a reminder: There is NO GEM this weekend. Please enjoy a Happy Thanksgiving! Resumes in December.

BEREAVEMENT

support series

Wednesdays: 11/29, 12/6 & 12/13

10am-11:30am St. Paul Church Galleria

Please RSVP to the Parish Office by calling 262.968.3865.

Sessions will be hosted by Cathy Labinski, a retired hospice chaplain. Please allow us to nourish you, pamper you, and empower you--all in a loving environent.





IMPORTANT! You will

NEVER receive a text or email

from Fr. Dan or any staff

member asking for help,

money and/or gift cards.



Please do not respond to these texts or emails, delete them immediately. Never open any links attached.



Missed last week's Mass? Catch it <u>here</u> on YouTube.



What's New

Thanks to the donations from our parishioners, St.
Bruno Parish is filled with beautiful poinsettias every Christmas Season.

Once again, we are giving everyone the opportunity to donate a poinsettia in memory of a loved one or in honor of a family member or friend.

The names of those honored and remembered will be published in the Christmas bulletin.

Cost is \$25. Pick one up on the Greeter's table in the Gathering Place or click HERE to view and print.

from the Knights of Columbus

Praise God & Thank you!

Thank you to all who so generously supported the Knights of Columbus collection to replace the ultrasound at Life's Connection in Waukesha.

Through your generous giving we raised \$12,395.00!

Through the matching from the Knights of Columbus national office, this has an impact of \$24,790 towards the cost of the ultrasound. Your amazing generosity, along with donations received through the Knights Coufficils at St. Paul's and St. James', is enough to completely pay for the new ultrasound, which should arrive this week. With the new ultrasound, Life's Connection will continue its mission to support mothers in need with their babies and families.

Thank you again for your very generous support.





Follow us on Facebook!

FOLLOW ST. BRUNO PARISH TO RECEIVE ALERTS, INVITES AND UP-TO-THE-MINUTE INFORMATION!

LINK HERE.